
Final Exams for Spring 2021 
 
In past years, final exams have been given during Finals Week – the last four days of the semester, with 
an early release  and two periods of 1 hour and forty-five minutes each. This year we will NOT be on an 
early release schedule for “finals week,” June 4, 7, 8 and 9. We will be on a regular, 7 period schedule 
and exams have been designed to fit into a regular class period, though some teachers may opt for a 
longer exam split into two class periods. 
 
Math and CTE finals are district common exams and must be given during the four days of finals week. 
No common district final exam may be given early. 
 
All other subject areas may give all or part of their final exam anytime during the last several weeks of 
school. This could be a project, essay, or other type of demonstration of learning. If teachers are opting 
to give all or part of their final during the four days of finals week, it will be on this rotation: 
 
June 4 (B Day) & June 7 (A Day) 

English 
CTE/ROTC 
Science 
World Languages 

 
June 8 (B Day) & June 9* (A Day) 

PE/Health 
Fine Arts 
Math 
Social Studies 
 

*No early release on Wednesday, June 9. Students will be released at 2:35pm. 
 
Students and families should check with their teachers to learn when the final exam is scheduled for 
their classes. Requests for early final exams will be at the discretion of the teacher, with the exception of 
Math and CTE, which cannot be given early.  


